
       

                         

                             

                              

                             

           

 

University of South Alabama 

Language for use in NIH Research Progress Performance Reports beginning October 1, 2014 

The University of South Alabama recommends for all pre‐doctoral graduate students and requires for all 

postdoctoral fellows to utilize the Individual Development Plan (IDP) to set academic and career goals. 

Faculty mentors at the University of South Alabama discuss IDP plans and regular progress assessment 

with trainees to facilitate career progression. 


